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This week our Manager Nicola was very pleased to present Sebastian Dumitrui and Ros Coleman with 'Employee of the

Month' Awards for February at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Sebastian works in our Maintenance Team and is always on hand to help out. He received a bottle of wine and a plant for all his

hard work.

Team Leader Ros was recognised for her outstanding dedication to her workplace during the snowy weather.

Congratulations to both of them!

 

 

 


